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Question No. 21
Senator Abetz asked the following question at the hearing on 24 May 2010:

When was the draft answer for
a) the Senate Estimates Question on Notice and
b) the Senate Question on Notice
from the Federal Court on the advertisement of the Hobart District Registrar position provided to
the Attorney-General’ s office?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is asfollows:

a) Thedraft answer to Question on Notice 19 taken from the Additional Estimates hearing on
8 February 2010 was provided to the Attorney-Genera’ s office on 17 March 2010. The
response was tabled on 25 March 2010.

b) The draft answer to Senate Question on Notice 2774 which Senator Abetz asked the Minister
representing the Attorney-General on 7 April 2010 was provided to the Attorney-Genera’s
officeon 3 May 2010. The response was tabled on 24 May 2010.



